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ShockProof! School program - Monday 31 August 
 

ShockProof is a free electrical safety and energy efficiency education program for pre primary to year six students. 
The program encourages active learning and class participation in a fun and engaging presentation. 
 
Our ShockProof presenter delivers classes 30-45 minute presentations, teaching students: 
 

¶ how electricity works 

¶ how they come into contact with electricity every day 

¶ the dangers of electricity 

¶ how to be energy efficient 
 
Every year in Western Australia families are affected by the  
trauma of injury associated with electrical shock. Most of these 
injuries are preventable and are due to a lack of understanding of 
electrical safety. 
 
The program also communicates energy efficiency  
messages for children to practise at home and at school 
and encourages responsible energy use. 
 
Each student will receive a letter for their parents outlining 
the safety and energy efficiency tips they learnt in the  
presentation. 

 

Thank you and well done to all staff and  

students, in  completing semester 1 of 2015.  
 

 

 

 

May you all have a safe and happy holiday.  

 

School recommences FOR EVERYONE 

on Monday 20 July.  

Farewell and Thank You  
 to Mrs Marianne Carlucci  

&  
Mrs Cheryl Nottle  

for their involvement with  
Pingelly Primary School.  

Together they have contributed more 
than 55 years service to the school !  

We will miss you!  

ParentðTeacher Meetings 

 

If you have had a request for a parent - teacher 
meeting marked on your childôs report or if you 

would like to make an appointment with your childôs 
teacher for next term, please call the office on  
9887 1061 and the office will arrange  

a date and time.  
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Friday. Well done to the narrators - Marni and Lily, the snakes - Kim, Hamish, Ronez & Nick Q, the owls - April, Kate, 

Mikayla & Tosha, the foxes - Nick L, Ebony, Ellira & Matt, and the little mouse -  Trazine and the Gruffalo - Aston. 
Thank you to Mrs Spencer for the great photos.  

 

Mr Bruce Sewell visited the 
school last Friday morning to 

present  medallions to the 
footballers who participated in 

the Neu-Tech Cup,  
held recently in Corrigin. 

 
The boys were in the winning 
team and brought home the 

cup.  
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Police Visit  
Our local police service had the lights flashing and the 
sirens blazing  last week when they made a visit to our 
breakfast club. All students were given a chance to ask 
questions and listen to the police talk on road safety 
and respect in the community. Thank you to the two 
Pauls and Jackie for the visit. 

Garden Grubs  
Our school green thumbs made the most of the recent rain, 
taking the opportunity to prepare their garden beds and 
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out with their maths  planting the broccoli seeds 5mm deep 
and 60 cm apart whilst the pea rows were sown 45 cm 
apart with  a 15cm spacing of seeds. The peas were sown 
5cm deep  and each garden plot was given 20 litres of  
water. We are all looking forward to some healthy garden 
produce.  


